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Hi Ann,

Thank you for your response. | appreciate you explaining all of this and assisting me with the process.

Please do withdraw my permit. | am requesting a refund on the $100 fee. The refund can be sent to Laura Meyer, L.Ac.
at 570 Brighton Ave, Portland, Me 04102. Again, | appreciate your help with all of this.

Thanks, Laura

Laura Meyer, L.Ac., MTCM, Diplo. Ac.
Licensed Acupuncturist & Herbalist

Acupuncture & Holistic Health
570 Brighton Ave.

Portland, Maine 04102
hello@laurameyer.me
www.laurameyer.me

HIPAA CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This email transmission and/or its attachments may contain private and confidential health or other information,
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. The information contained in this message may be
subject to the work product doctrine. The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing it to
any other party unless required to do so by law and is required to delete/destroy the information after its stated need
has been fulfilled. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or action taken in reliance
on the contents of this email transmission is prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete this information.

-------- Original Message ---—--

Subject: Re: 570 Brighton Ave - Permit #2017-00172
From: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
[Quoted text hidden]
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